
John L. Conroy
Vice President - Regulatory veri~on

125 High Street
Oliver Tower — 71h Floor
Boston, M~ 02110-1585

Phone 617 743-9250
Fax 617 743-8881
johni.conroy@verjzon corn

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utiitjes Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NIT 03301

October 4, 2011

Dear Ms. Howland:

Re: Docket DT 10-211, North American Numbering Plan Administrator
Petition for Relief of the 693 Numbering Plan Area

In accordance with Order No. 25,210 in the above-mentioned docket, Verizon hereby
certifies that the use of telephone numbers 603 457-9704 and 603 457-9.718 has been
discontinued.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

cc: Service List via electronic mail


